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We are ready to welcome your referrals
Dear colleague,
Over the last eight weeks we have gradually reopened Devonshire House, our
satellite practice and our Dental Lab enabling us to welcome back more of our
team and patients. As our new "COVID-19" way of working has now become
the norm, we are delighted to be able to welcome your referrals.

We are able to offer treatment in all specialisms: orthodontic, endodontic,
periodontic and prosthodontic and our dental radiographers can once again
accept scan referrals. To see how we are advising patients to keep them safe
during their visits, please click on the button below.

We hope that all is well with you and your team and look forward to receiving
your referrals and working with you again soon.

Julian, Ian, Wail and Cyrus
The Devonshire House Partners
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